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Extension of Encoding of 2017 Primary 
Care Benefit (PCB) Data Using EMR 

System, Submission of MEF Plus and 
Uploading of PCB Reports

 

Please be advised that encoding of 2017 Primary Care Benefit 
(PCB) data using the Electronic Medical Record (EMR) System and 
submission of Manual Excel File (MEF) Plus reports shall be extended 
until June 30, 2018.

Further, the deadline for uploading of PCB data by EMR system 
providers and Local Health Insurance Offices (LHIOs) shall be until 
September 30, 2018.

For any questions / clarifications pertaining to this advisory, please 
contact the PCB Team at (02) 441-7444 ext. 7575 or through email: 
pcb-philhealth@googlegroups.com.
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